
The Eggcellent Alfords Point Public School P & C Easter Raffle 

17 March 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Alfords Point Public School P&C will be holding its annual 'Easter Raffle' again this year to support our 

ongoing fundraising for the school. This is the first fundraising event for the P&C and is always a 

strongly supported and successful activity. Plus the children have a fantastic time wining Easter prizes! 

Today with this note we have sent home 1 (one) raffle ticket booklet of 10 tickets to sell. Tickets are $1 

each / $10 for the whole booklet. If you would like more tickets, please return the completed book with 

money to the office and we can provide you with additional booklet(s) to sell.  

Please note that all tickets and money, sold or unsold, are required back to the school office by 1 April 

2020 to enable all tickets to go into the draw following the School Easter Events on 9 April 2020. 

To help make the day a huge success, we need your help and generosity with donations. Following is a 

guide to the type of donations that will help: 

Easter eggs of any type - any flavour or chocolate type 

Dairy free eggs of any type – important for the little ones with allergies etc. 

Baskets of any Easter style – cane, wicker, boxes, ribbon, anything at all 

Easter Toys – any cuddly toys that represent Easter, Easter craft activities  

Every item donated will be bundled into lovely prizes. So, whatever you decide to donate will be 

utilised by our fantastic team of volunteers.  

How You Can Help: 

Please bring your donation to the office anytime between now and 1 April 2020 

Sell your raffle tickets, make sure the buyers name and address written on each ticket 

and return to the office before 1 April 2020 

If you able to volunteer your time to assemble donations into raffle prizes, please contact 

Shelly on 0416 491 492. 

Kind Regards,  

Alfords Point P&C Committee 


